
 

 

 

 

November 15, 2021  

City of San Francisco 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 

Congratulations!  

A designated funding grant has been awarded to the City of San Francisco in the amount of 
$1,500,000.  

We value your time and commitment to the arts and look forward to working with you. Your 
work plays an important role as we continue to demonstrate the power of creativity and culture 
throughout the state of California.  

We are currently finalizing the guidelines and contract documents for the designated funding 
grants and will be in touch with you on next steps as soon as those are available. 

In the meantime, lease direct any questions about your grant to Kristin Margolis, Director of 
Legislative Affairs, at Kristin.Margolis@arts.ca.gov. 

Thank you for the work you do in support of California communities through the arts! 

We wish you the best of luck and much success in your work.  

Sincerely,  

 

Anne Bown-Crawford 
Director 
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